

## The Elland Academy

118 Gelderd Road, Leeds, L\$12 6DQ T: 0113 212 7010

www.ellandacademy.org.uk info@ellandacademy.org.uk Head of Academy: Ed Staton

...Changing lives

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Ice Skating Rewards Trip

On Friday 16th December 2022 we will be taking a group of pupils to Doncaster Dome to take part in an ice-skating session as a reward for their hard work during this half term.

Students should come into school as normal and will be transported by school staff to the event. Lunch will be provided at The Dome and the trip will finish at 12.30pm; students will then be transported back to The Elland Academy and transport home will be as normal.

We require your consent via a completed reply slip in order for your child to attend this reward trip. Please return the slip by Wednesday 14th December at the latest. Eligibility for the trip will be based on student positive behaviour for learning, and full lessons will take place in school for those students who are not eligible.

We are encouraging staff and students to join us in raising money for the Children's Air Ambulance on this date (including those remaining in school) by wearing a Christmas jumper and making a donation (we suggest 50p minimum donation). Please ensure that your child is dressed appropriately for the ice-skating activity. Those students who are not eligible and are remaining in the academy will be able to wear a Christmas jumper over their uniform.

Yours sincerely

Mr E Staton

Head of Academy

Rewards Trip (Ice Skating): Friday 16th December 2022	
Student name	Year
I give/do not give * permission for my child to attend the Ice-Skating Reward Trip on 16/12/22	
* Please delete as appropriate	
Signed	(Parent/Carer) Date: